
July 29th, 1924.

Julian C, Smith, Esq 
Shawinigan Water & Power Company, 
Montreal,

• »

My dear Mr. Smith!-

rith reference to our former 
conversations regarding an appeal to the Shawinigan 
*aver & Power Company to help McGill University 
supply increased facilities to our Electrical Engineer- 
ng Department, let me say that at yesterday's meeting 
i oar z.oard of Governors I v/as given authority to 

proceed with the erection of the building contemplated, 
mis authority was given on the assumption that we 
7?Ult r®oelve some assistance from the Montreal,
^ight, neat & Power and from your Company» I may 
s<a.y that, sir Herbert told me that we could count on 
a contribution from the Shawinigan of $3,000 
for five years.

a year

Will you please let mo know if 
this assumption is correct and in the meantime accept 
my sincere appreciation of the consideration you have 
given our request.

With all good wishes, I an.

Yours faithfully,

Principal.

■

. ■


